
 

March 20, 2012Warren County Board of Elections 
Meeting 4:30 PM

MINUTES 
 
Chairman Gloria Decker called the meeting to order at 4:30 PM. Board Secretary, Tony Wyhopen, Commissioner Harry 
Brown, Commissioner Robert Stead and Bill Duffy, Administrator were in attendance. 
 
Mr. Brown, Mr. Stead and Mr. Duffy reviewed the Election District changes to the municipalities of Alpha, Franklin, 
Mansfield, Oxford and Washington Borough with the Board.  Mr. Stead made a motion to accept the changes.  Mr. Stead 
seconded the motion.  The vote was 4 ayes – 0 nays. 
 
Mr. Duffy gave an update on the April School Elections.   
 
The meeting was adjourned at 5:30 PM. 
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